
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Today’s Service - Sunday, 5/23/21 
Morning Evening 

Opening Prayer Mickey Beavers  Opening Prayer Jace Lane  
Preside/Reading Shane Lee  Song Leading Steven Burchell  

Closing Prayer Mitchell Beavers  Bible Reading Freddie McConnell  
Lord’s Supper to Shut-ins 

David Patterson 
Closing Prayer Shane Lee  

 

Wednesday 5/26/21 
Opening Prayer Whitney Owens Read Scripture Patton Jones  
Lead Singing David Myers Closing Prayer Benjy McCafferty 

Children’s Devotional 
Reading Griggs Webster Song Jordan Nix Prayer Tucker Webster 

 

Next Sunday - 05/30/21 
Morning Evening 

Opening Prayer Steven Burchell Opening Prayer Morris Lentz 
Preside/Reading Morris Lentz Song Leading Stephen Embry 

Closing Prayer Luke Butler Bible Reading David Myers 
Lord’s Supper to Shut-ins 

Johnny Williams 

Closing Prayer Lendale Long 

 

Lock Up Building 
5/23 SUN AM Stephen Speake  5/30 SUN AM Donnie Lane 

5/23 SUN PM Brock Owens 5/30 SUN PM Mike Fry 
5/26 WED Alan Compton 6/02 WED Terrell Phillips 

 

Contribution Attendance 
 5/16 SUN BC. . . . . . . . . . . . .196 

5/16. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .$12,129.12 5/16 SUN AM . . . . . . . . . . . .268 
Budget . . . . . . . . . . . . $11,000.00 5/16 SUN PM . . . . . . . . . . . . 102 

 5/19 WED . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 172 
 

TONIGHT - Senior Recognition 
May 28 LHS/LCHS Graduation 
JUNE 11 - 6th & Down Devo 
JUNE 13-16 – VBS 
JULY 11-16 - ICYC 

 
This morning we will be studying and discussing the 
second coming and the judgment day. These events, for 
the Christian, should bring about a feeling of 
confidence and joy, but sadly for many, it brings 
anxiety and fear. As we study together this morning, 
consider how you currently view this certainty and how 
is that impacting your life choices and your 
conversations? 

This evening we will focus on our graduating seniors. 
As Alex presents thoughts from God's Word to 
encourage and challenge these young men and women, 
I encourage us all to take inventory of how far we have 
grown in our years since our own graduations and 
consider what lessons we have learned that we can (and 
should) impart on these soon-to-be graduates? 

My list: 

1) Put God first in everything you do and are involved 
in. 

2) Be kind. 

3) Lead by example. Use words if necessary. 

4) Call home. 

5) Be ok with being different. 

6) Take a course or two that might be unexpected. (In 
college or not) 

7) In all things, remember who you are to God, the 
price He paid for you, and what He wants you to be. 

There are probably dozens more things I could write, 
but these are a good start. May God continue to richly 
bless you all as you grow and mature.   -- Scott 
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450 College St., P.O. Box 630 
Rogersville, AL 35652 
Phone: 256-247-3422 

www.rogersvillecoc.org 
 

SUN AM Worship. . .  9:00 a.m. 
SUN Bible Study. . . .10:00 a.m.  
SUN PM Worship . . . 5:00 p.m. 
Wed. Bible Study . . . . 6:30 p.m. 
Tues. Bible Study. . . 10:00 a.m. 
Thurs. Bible Study. . . 6:30 p.m. 
 

Elders: 
Mickey Beavers 
256-247-1379, 256-710-3699 
Mike Fry 
256-729-1253, 808-384-7713 
Lendale Long 
256-497-6000 
Brock Owens 
256-627-5995 
David Patterson 
256-272-5168, 256-412-9031 
 

Deacons: 
Alan Compton 256-627-1335 
Youth 
Jay Cornelius 256-483-0688 
Benevolence 
James Embry 256-247-1889 
Buildings & Grounds, Auto 
Ryan Hardy 256-627-8604 
Member Involvement, Worship, 
Fellowship   
Clay McMeans 256-777-6059 
Member Involvement, Worship, 
Fellowship 
Ronnie Owens 256-412-4005 
Administration, Benevolence 
Derek Pigg 256-415-5180 
Youth 
Jacob Shadrick 256-710-2628 
Missions 
Stephen Speake 256-822-4369 
Building & Grounds, Auto 
 

Ministers: 
Alex Bayes 256-648-9484 
bayesalex3@gmail.com 
 

Scott Wright 256-280-8355 
Srcbtwright@gmail.com  
 

wgann@hiwaay.net 
Bible Study Resources 
windellgann.com 
 

kimlane63@gmail.com 
 

 

 



Sick 
Gwen Robinson is now at home and will undergo further test.  
Mahlon Graham is in Athens Rehab recovering from hip surgery. 
Faye Bedingfield is now at home.  
Floyd Goode had four stents placed. He is now at home. 
Linda Chambers is recovering from back surgery. She now at home.  
Mary Ann Kerr is being treated for an injury to her leg. 
Jace Beavers, son of Parker and Haley, is in the hospital in Birmingham.   
Kim McCoy, daughter-in-law of Jewelene Thigpen, underwent surgery 
Thursday for breast cancer. 
Rhonda Warren is now at home.  
Beulah McMahan, aunt of Libbie Embry, is in the hospital. 
Emma McElyea, aunt to Janie Wright, is under hospice care. 
Extended Illness: Nancy Trousdale, Alvin & Jackie Poss, Todd Gordon, Tom 
Smith (father of Lori Pace) 
 

Shut-Ins 
Tyler Hooie (home), Martha Rose Ezell (Cedar View), Christine Blankenship 
(home), Ruth Comer (home), Vera Cox (Cedar View), Gearlean Hammond 
(home), Vella Green (100 Prince Dr. Apt. A-3), Willie Mae Eldridge (Green 
Oaks Inn 140 Pepper Ln, Florence, AL 35633), Alice Ezell (Traditions 22171 
Traditions Way, Rm 222, Athens, AL 35613), Bob Fay (home), Frenchie Thomas 
(2192 CR 26, Rog.), Gladys Graham (home) 

 
 
 
 

  
 

  
 
 

Card Shower 
We are collecting gift cards and money for Charles Wilson and Kristin Marcum. 
They will be married May 29. Please give this to Rachel Wright or Kim Lane as 
soon as possible. 

 

6th Grade and Down Devotional 
The 6th grade and down will have a devotional Friday, June 11 from 5-8 at Todd 
& Brandi Springer’s creek. Hamburgers, hotdogs, and drinks will be provided. 
Bring chips and desserts. Also, bring swim clothes if you want your child to 
swim in the creek.  

 

T-Shirts 
If you ordered a t-shirt, please give your money ($12 per shirt) to Scott or Kim. 
 

Evangelism Meeting TODAY at 3:00.  

Congratulations 
Jace Wylder was born May 13. He weighed 

10.3 lbs. and 20.5 inches long. He is the son of 
Parker and Haley Beavers. Two of the proud 
grandparents are Mickey & Rhonda Beavers.  

 

Senior Recognition Tonight 
Our Senior Graduation Recognition is TONIGHT following the evening service. 
Food will be provided. Our graduates this year are Abbie Lee, Julia Pace, 
Kameron Jones, Riley McConnell, Brilee Barksdale, and Jacob Williams.  
 

Ride Needed 
Floyd Goode needs a ride to the doctor in Florence for an 11:00 appointment this 
Thursday. Please let Floyd, Millie, or Kim know if you can take him. 
 

El Reposo Nursing Home Service 
El Resposo is in need of someone to conduct service for their residents. They 
need someone that can do a short devotional and lead a couple of songs. Due to 
Covid they are requesting only one person at this time. If you would be willing 
to do this, please let Kim know. Currently they are in need of someone next 
Sunday, May 30.  We can also add you to a list for future dates if needed.  
 

Vacation Bible School 
VBS is June 13-16. Please let Scott know how you can help. 
It will be from 6pm-8pm each evening (with the exception 
of Sunday night which will be from 5pm-7pm). 
We need help in the skit department. We also need group 
leaders. These people will be in charge of watching the clock to make sure we 
rotate on time and will be in charge of leading a particular group from station 
to station. 
 

Shoals-Sav-A-Life 
Baby bottles are located in the main foyer to take home and fill with your 
donations. SSAL is a nonprofit organization that provides pregnancy testing, 
parenting skills class, ultrasound services, adoption referrals, etc.  

 

Upcoming Events 
June 13-16 Vacation Bible School Sunday 5-7pm, Monday-Wednesday 6-8pm 

July 11-16 Indian Creek Youth Camp 
July 24-31 Honduras Mission Trip  

October 17-20 Gospel Meeting Speaker: Eric Owens 
 

Area Events 
June 6 Mars Hill Church of Christ Homecoming Speaker: Rickey Collum 

June 6-9 Oliver Church of Christ Gospel Meeting Speaker: Stan Dean 
June 13 Antioch Church of Christ Homecoming 

Please see bulletin board for additional information for these events. 
 

North Alabama Children’s Home Dinner 
“Drive-Thru Take-Out” at the NACCH Campus will be Saturday, June 12 from 
2:30-5:30pm. Choice of smoked chicken or BBQ with sides. Meal is free, but 
donations are greatly appreciated. Sign up by June 8. List is located on the 
education wing table.  
 


